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20th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Year 2 Visit to London Zoo – Thursday 7th July 2022 
 
We are planning a trip to London Zoo on Thursday 7th July 2022 for children in Year 
2. 
 
This trip is part of their Science unit to learn more about habitats, animals and their 
life cycles.  We will also use this opportunity to learn more about tigers and use our 
observations to inspire our writing about ‘The Tiger Child’ in English.  
 
The children will be travelling to London Zoo by coach.  We will be leaving at 9.00am 
promptly and anticipate returning to Grange no later than 3.15pm.  The children will 
need to wear school uniform with a comfortable pair of shoes. 
 
We have been lucky enough to secure a discount for the trip.  The cost of the trip is 
£14 per child which covers coach travel and admission to the zoo.  This amount will 
need to be paid via ParentPay.  You can use your log in and follow the instructions to 
make the payment.  We require your permission to take your child on the trip, so it is 
very important that you tick the consent box on your ParentPay account. 
 
All children will need a packed lunch in a disposable bag with a disposable drinks 
bottle.  This will minimise the risk of any items being left behind.  Please confirm on 
ParentPay if you will be providing your child with a packed lunch from home or would 
like the school to provide a packed lunch.  
 
We also need some parent/carer volunteers to come on the trip with us to supervise 
a small group of children. If you are available and want to come on the trip, please 
tick the appropriate box on your ParentPay account. 
 
Please do not hesitate to email us if you have any questions.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 
 
 
Miss Morgan, Miss Nwokeji and Miss Shah 
(Year 2 team) 

mailto:office@grange.harrow.sch.uk

